
Our district is continuing to move forward
with the commitments made to UCS
voters as part of the 2023 Safety and
Success Bond Issue. 

This spring, work will begin on a series of
improvements to Swinehart Field that will
reflect our Eagle and Chieftain pride. 

The transformational improvements will
include new visitor and home bleachers,
an improved fan experience through
concourse and entrance improvements
and replacement of paving. 

While we keep the end goal in mind, we
recognize this work will require some
flexibility on our part. Your support is
appreciated. 

Go Chieftains and Eagles! 

Replace paving at
Swinehart Field
Improve fan
experience
surrounding
Swinehart Field
Improve Swinehart
Field’s press box and
home and visitor
bleachers

Swinehart Field
Bond Update

PROJECTS

SWINEHART FIELD IMPROVEMENTS



Q and A about Swinehart Field Improvements

What is the timeline for the improvements?
The improvements at Swinehart Field will
begin this winter and are projected to
conclude in the fall of 2026. 

How will this impact our athletics season?
Spring 2025 sports will continue at
Swinehart. Following this season, our
athletics department will be working
closely with coaches to ensure that facilities
are available to meet the needs of our
student athletes. Flexibility will be
important as we work to transform our
facilities. 

What is the status of improvements to
Runkel Field?
The Swinehart Field and Runkel Field
improvements will be staggered to ensure
we are meeting the expectations of our
community for field availability and
providing resources to athletes. Swinehart
Field will receive work intially, with work at
Runkel Field to be scheduled following the
reconstruction of Swinehart. 

Where can I get more information?
See www.uticak12.org/safetyandsuccess or
call the school offices. 
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